
Welcome to you if you’re a new Bingo go-er! We are pleased you’re here! Here are some
useful hints & tips to help you if you’re not familiar with Bingo or how we play it at The
Roses: 

The Bingo starts at 1.45pm. All tickets must be bought by 1.35pm to give us enough time
to count the total prize winnings. 
We open the upstairs bar space at 1pm, so you have  to allow enough time to buy your
tickets from the bar, get a seat, a drink and to get yourself settled before the game starts. 

First buy your Bingo game sheets from the bar. We play 6 games of Bingo with a Flyer at
the end. For each game we play the first person to get to a line, then the first to have a full
house. For each Bingo Game it’s £1. The Flyer is also £1. If you’d like to play all games and
the Flyer, it’s £7. All takings from the Bingo players go back out in prizes. 

The find a seat. Many Bingo-goers are regular players which is what makes this group so
special, if there is a spare seat next to them, please feel free to sit there, everyone is
welcoming and can help you out. If you need to sit somewhere so you can see the numbers
as they are called, Jordan and Sam will be on hand to help you find a seat. 

Listen out for the start of Bingo! Whoever is calling the Bingo, normally Jordan or Liz, will
let you know when the game is starting and will check that everyone is ready before they
do. If you need more time, just pop your hand up or let them know you’re not quite ready.

If you can’t hear or need more time just let the Bingo caller know. We expect everyone to
be mindful and accepting that some people need more time than others. If everyone is
patient and kind, we all have a better game. 

The Roses Theatre is a busy space and whilst our team know Bingo is on, sometimes there
may be background noise in the building, it’s the nature of our venue. We kindly ask you
are understanding of this. 

During the break we have a raffle. Please buy a ticket and support if you can. 

RULES OF PLAY



At The Roses we pride ourselves on creating a friendly and inclusive environment to ensure
all our community participants, audience members, visiting artists, staff, and volunteers
feel safe and welcome here. 

It’s part of our ethos as a community arts venue, it’s the reason people come back to us
again and again. It’s the reason we have a thriving community programme. We are proud
of this, and we work hard to make sure that this is the case. We therefore expect all those
taking part in our programmes or attending live events here 
to do the same.

Here are a few helpful ways you can do so:

ROSES HOUSE RULES

If you see someone that needs helps or is struggling let the team know or if you
feel comfortable ask them if they are ok, if they need any help. 

If you hear someone say something unkind or not friendly, please let us know or
if you feel comfortable to tell them you do not find that language appropriate. 

If you, yourself do not feel comfortable or are not treated in a way you feel is
inappropriate by others, the team or volunteers, please make other team
members aware and we will act on this. 

We will not tolerate rude, offensive or hurtful language or behaviour in our
community venue. If you behave this way you will be given a verbal warning and
then you will be asked to leave


